FRASER

P O R TR A1 TS

St John's CE Primary School

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be visiting the School on Monday 14th
October to undertake individual and in-school sibling
photographs of all the children.

We are holding a drop in session for out of school
siblings after school from 3.15 p.m. This is on a first
come first served basis, there is no need to make an
appointment, simply come along to school and queue.
Proofs of all photographs will be sent home with your
child.

Professionally taken family photographs can make
ideal presents 4 and keepsakes

We look

forward to
seeing you ,
soon.
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www.fraserportraits.com
01202 692433



